
  

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear parents / carers,  
 

Back To School 2024 
 

Welcome back! I hope that you have had an enjoyable summer and could take advantage of 
the few sunny days that we had! 
 
Everyone at school has been thrilled to see some friendly faces and to meet the new 
children that have started either in Reception class or across the rest of the school. From 
popping my head into the classes and chatting with teachers it is clear that all of our children 
have settled in very well. 
  
We have a lot of exciting things lined up for all our children this academic year, building on 
the successes that we enjoyed in 2023 / 2024. From Sports and Science weeks to new school 
trips, performances and events, this is sure to be another fantastic year in school.  
 
You may have noticed that the children do not have a Reading Diary this year. This is because 
we are rolling out an app called Boom Reader which can be used to track reads, leave 
comments etc. We hope that the features of this app will encourage children to read even 
more, whilst making life easier for both parents and providing teachers and teaching 
assistants more time with the children in their class. We will be sending more information 
about Boom Reader soon.  
 
Please remember to like and follow our Facebook page for the day-to-day updates on what 
is happening around the school. 
 
Finally, we are looking forward to our first full year as a member of the Synergy Schools 
federation. This partnership has already proven fruitful for our school and I am confident 
that it will continue to help our school go from strength to strength.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr Johnson 
Head Teacher 
Hutton Rudby Primary School 

https://www.facebook.com/HuttonRudbyPrimarySchool

